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Dear	Parents/Guardians,	

It	is	important	for	your	child	to	continue	learning	at	home	during	the	summer	months.	

• Your	child	can	work	on	i-Ready	Extra	Lessons	in	Math	and	Reading	from	any	computer 
location	with	internet	access.

- What	do	you	need:	a	computer,	internet	access,	and	Adobe	Flash	Player
- Run	a	system	check	on	your	computer	at:	http://www.i-ready.com/support/

• Students	will	continue	to	gain	access	as	they	did	this	school	year via	the	school	district’s 
single	sign-on	portal ( sso.browardschools.com )

• Once	your	student	has	logged	into	i-Ready	and	chosen	a	subject,	please	select	this	button 
to	work	on	lessons	in	i-Ready	

• Complete	the	i-Ready	log	before	July	31st;	after	this	date,	the	system	will	not	be	available.

For	more	information	on	i-Ready Diagnostic	&	Instruction,	please	visit	the	Curriculum	Associates	
website	at	www.CurriculumAssociates.com.	

You	can	receive	technical	support	at:			Email:	i-readysupport@cainc.com	or	by	phone:	
800-225-0248		(Mon–Thurs	8:30	a.m.–7:00	p.m.	ET,	Fri	8:30	a.m.–5:00	p.m.	ET)

For	extra	math	and	vocabulary	practice,	try	our	FREE	Apps,	available	from	the	iTunes	store.	
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